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BASKETBALL 

Boys: 

Games 

Monday February 6th Harkins @ Croft - 3:30 

Monday February 13th Harkins @Gretna Green—3:30 

Monday February 20th practice from 3-4 at Harkins  

Thursday March 1st last Jamboree at Dr. Losier 

Girls: 

www.harkins.elementary.nbed.nb.ca 

LUNCH TIME 

Volunteers are still needed to heat lunches for the kin-

dergarten and grade 1 classes. If you are able to help out 

please call the school at 627-4087.   

Attendance 

 

As per Regulation 302, of the district attendance policy, 

teachers are required to contact home when a student 

misses more than 5 days.  The school will also be calling 

when a student has missed 10 days.  At 12 days parents 

may be required to attend a meeting regarding their 

child’s attendance. 

 

Should the attendance not improve, a meeting will be 

Dress for The Weather 

HATS, MITTENS, AND SKI PANTS ARE A MUST 

EACH DAY !!! It is also a good idea to have an extra 

set of clothes at school. 

Madison Warren   Jake Tulle 

Mya Stairs    Taylor Anthony 

Emma Deforest    Brook Taylor 

Noah Mutch Lindsey Burns Kalan MacDonald Lexus Basque 

REMINDER 

More information on classroom events is available in the classroom newsletters and on the teacher pages. 

Harkins Treasures—January 

Family Literacy Day 

We celebrated Family Literacy Day on Thursday, January 26th.  Members of the Miramichi 

Timberwolves hockey team were here to read to the students.  The students were invited 

to skate with the players on Sunday January 29th at 5 p.m.   

The girls basketball team is having a great season 

and we would like to congratulate them on all their 

hard work! Mrs. Newman and Mrs. Underhill will 

advise the girls of any upcoming games. 

Please note  - we are presently experiencing some technical issues with our school web sites. The Depart-

ment of Education is working closely with us to ensure that we get them back up and running as soon as 

possible.  

Jersey Day 

Wear your favorite jersey 

on Friday, February 3rd. 

Thank You . . . .  

to Jessica Doak’s great grandmother,  

Dot McLean for donating homemade mittens to the 

school. 
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